
 

Our First School Disco ! 

Our very first school disco will be straight after school 

on Thursday June 21st. 

 No uniforms that day, the children can come to 

school in their disco clothes. 

We will take the children down to the hall for the 

disco where we will stay with them throughout. 

Pick up will be at 4.30 in the usual place at the 

bottom of the ramp.  
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Technology. 

The Early Learning Goal for technology states ‘Children recognise that a 

range of technology is used in places such as homes and schools. Children 

select and use technology for particular purposes.’ 

In school we provide a range of opportunities for children to use technology in 

order to reach the Early Learning Goal. We are always looking for examples 

of how your child is using technology therefore we would very much 

appreciate it if you could note some examples of your child using technology 

at home on the attached sheet and return it to school. 

Examples might include: Using FaceTime with you, using a DVD player 

independently, using an app independently, using digital timers during cooking, 

successfully choosing the correct number for a particular song.  

 

 

Sun Cream!       

Please ensure that 

children have water 

bottles and named 

sun hats in school. 

All day sun screen 

protection should be 

applied before the 

children arrive at 
school then there is 

no need for sun 

cream in bags. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


